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May I encourage you to share your faith with someone today?

www.bezeugen.org carl@bezeugen.org

Developing disciples of Jesus Chris using Biblical evangelism methods, hosting

discipleship classes, and teaching evangelism training sessions.

Thursday,
September 20
Carl and Craig
will be
witnessing at
Grapevine
Mills Mall at
12:15. Please
pray for
receptive hearts
to hear the
Gospel.

Saturday, September 22
Bezeugen and Cross Pollination
Ministries (www.cpmin.net) are co-
hosting a night of prayer for the
lost. We would be honored by
your presence as we seek God’s
direction for reaching the lost in
Dallas, Texas, the United States
and the World. The meeting will
be held from 6-8PM at the home
of Brad and Kelly Aldrich. The
address is 12103 Rosedown
Lane, Frisco, TX 75035.

Prayers for
Mande
Mande
continues her
classes at
CCCC to learn
how to start a
non-profit.
Continued
prayers for
balanced
schedule are
appreciated.

State Fair of
Texas
Please pray for
our schedules to
allow
opportunity to go
to the state fair
and witness.

Standing for the Constitution
I saw on the news today that a Nebraska
senator has filed a lawsuit against God.
Can God win a lawsuit? Let me tell
share a personal example. On April 2nd I
was out witnessing at Arbor Hills nature
preserve with three other men. One of
the patrons of the park was offended by
our presence and called the police. The
police said that if we continued to
distribute tracts (literature) that they
would have us arrested. We ceased our
activities for that night and have not
been able to witness in the parks in
Plano since then. Believing that we had a
clear civil rights issue we sought legal
advice from American Liberties Institute

(ALI) which provides free legal services
to Evangelists. We worked with ALI and
local counsel at Liberty Legal Institute
over the past several months. On August
31, a case was filed in Federal court in
Sherman against the City of Plano.
Rather than serve the city, the attorney’s
sent a letter notifying the city attorney of
the case. The city attorney called a
special session of the City Council who
met Friday night and voted to amend the
park policy. Tonight I returned to Arbor
Hills to witness. It is nice to have our
“fishing hole” back. God wins! An
article describing this made the front
page of the Plano Star Courier on
Saturday. You can read the entire article
online at http://tinyurl.com/3623qm


